



Phone: 01274 772175

Email: office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk Website: www.cavendishprimary.org.uk

Executive Headteacher: Noreen Dunn Head of School: Jonathan Nixon

19th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

We hope your children have enjoyed the last fortnight in school, we have certainly enjoyed having all our pupils back in school. We would like to remind you that we break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 26th March 2021 at 12.45pm and return on Monday 12th April 2021.

We would like to update parents/carers on the arrangements for after Easter. We plan for school to be open to all pupils on a Friday afternoon until 3.00pm and not close at 12.45am. Further to this we would like to slowly reopen breakfast club to children of key workers, this is to limit numbers and is a temporary change. Both these changes will start week commencing Monday 12th April 2021.

Please can we ask that children arrive at school before 9.00am and enter through their normal doors. We have several families entering school through the office each day which means their children are having contact with additional staff members when we are taking them to class.

During the pandemic school has had funding from several sources to support families ranging from food to basic goods. This funding greatly reduces after Easter, however we ask that if any family is facing hardship to contact school and we will do our upmost to support and offer practical help.

As always, we thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or queries. Please remember in addition to telephoning the school office you can email the office by using the email address office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk or by using the send message button on our Facebook page.

Yours sincsery

Jonathan Nixon

TM NIKON

Head of School